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Oct 26 & 27 2024

UPCOMING EVENTS
All are welcome!

Halloween Parade
Thursday, Oct 31st @ 2pm

All Saints’ Day Mass
Friday, Nov 1st @ 8:45am

Wellness in a Wired World
Presentation 

Tuesday, Nov 19th @ 6:30pm
Banchero Hall

Family Bingo Night &
Silent Auction

Friday, March 14, 2025

Annual School Auction
Saturday, March 22, 2025

PRAYER ASSEMBLY
At our Monday morning Prayer Assembly this week, Mr.
Talevich spoke about servant leadership. It is the kind of
leadership Jesus asks of us in Sunday’s Gospel, “Rather,
whoever wishes to be great among you will be your
servant.” A servant leader lifts the community up by
helping others be their best. When he asked students for
examples, one of our PreK students said her grandmother
was one and talked about all the good things she did to
help people. It was a wonderful example. Mr. T prayed with
us the following prayer written by Jackie Ring:

God, grant me generosity of spirit. Let me not think solely
of myself today, But make the effort and take the time to
touch another’s life. Let me reach out to perform at least
one kind act, to smile, to listen, to embrace. Grant that I
may live this day spreading joy among my brothers and
sisters. In Christ, in fulfillment of the Gospel’s command to
love one another. 

HALLOWEEN PARADE
All are welcome to join our Halloween Parade October 31st
at 2pm! Students will walk along Lee Street showcasing
their amazing costumes!  Parade will be followed by an
Assembly in Banchero Hall!

AUCTION NEWS!
Save the Date – March 22nd!  Note from our auction chairs,
Stephanie Wenglikowski and Katie Hillman: “Fillies and colts,
head for the starting gates….it’s time for the Saint Anne
Stakes! We are in a race to the finish as we run for the
grandest of stakes: funds for our beloved Saint Anne
School. This year’s auction celebrates all things racing:
horses & hats, juleps & jodhpurs, and some friendly
competition. The auction team is also planning a warm up
event on Friday, March 14th – Family Bingo/Silent Auction
Night. A fun evening for all! Mark your calendars!


